
Letter to Roosevelt Wild Life Station from Canadian Forestry Association

Letter addressed to the staff of the Roosevelt Wild Life Station from G. M. Dallyn, Assistant Manager of the Canadian Forestry 
Association requesting two copies of the publication "The Summer birds of the Northern Adirondacks."
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